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Yet another tax in this state is going to break the back of its residents!! Most areas 

already paying such high local property and now a proposed state tax?   With record 

breaking kicker, new cat tax and so many other taxes like statewide transit and paid 

family leave tax, what is another tax like this needed for? There is a budget surplus, 

again biggest kicker in Oregons history, so why does the state keep taking more and 

more from its residents?  Let the people who will be affected by this tax have a voice 

and choice.  Put it on the ballot.  No taxation by committee, only by the choice of the 

people it affects.  


